
Hello		{{voornaam}},
With	 this	 newsletter	 I	 would	 like	 to	 inform	 you	 about
our	Mandali	shop	in	Kournas.
You	 read	 about	 the	 products	 that	 we	 sell,	 I	 give	 you
some	 background	 information	 about	 the	 products,	 I
like	to	tell	you	about	the	activities	that	we	organize	and

also	general	information	and	news	about	Kournas	and	Crete	are	discussed.
I	hope	you	will	enjoy	reading	it.

newsletter	Mandali
If	you	have	family	or	friends	who	are	also	interested	in	this
Mandali	newsletter,	you	can	always	forward	it	and	through
the	website	they	can	also	sign	up	themselves	for	the	next
newsletter.
I	hope	you	enjoyed	reading	this	newsletter	and	I	am
happy	to	send	you	next	month	another	one.
	

P.S.	I	also	gladly	answer	other	questions	about	Kournas,	the	surrounding	area	and	about
Crete	in	general,	and	maybe	even	pay	attention	to	this	in	a	future	newsletter.

Facebook Website

Mandali,	local	products	andMandali,	local	products	and

more...more...

Bekijk	de	webversie

Late	summer	on	Crete
The	real	hot	summer	is	over	on	Crete.	We	now	enjoy	a	lovely	warm	late	summer,	 in	which
we	once	had	a	wonderful	 rain	shower	during	one	night.	Everything	 is	nicely	 refreshed	and
cleaned	up.
	
On	Crete	it	is	not	that	busy	anymore,	but	the	tourist	places	are	still	crowded:	in	Chania	you
will	 hardly	 find	 a	 parking	 place	 for	 your	 car	 and	 the	 old	 town	 is	 full	 of	 tourists.	 The	most
famous	beaches	are	also	full	of	sunbathers	and	there	are	still	many	tourists	at	Lake	Kournas.

Fortunately,	the	island	is	large	enough	and	you	can	easily	discover	special	places	where	no
tourists	come	and	where	you	can	still	experience	the	real	Crete.
The	weather	 is	 still	 good,	 around	 26	 degrees	 and	 nice	 and	 cool	 at	 night,	 17	 degrees.	So
great	weather	to	relax	or	to	make	a	journey	of	discovery

What	is	going	on	in	Kournas?
It	is	now	quieter	in	Kournas.	There	are	fewer	rental	cars	passing	by,	so	fewer	people	stop.
The	 holiday	 homes	 in	 Kournas	 are	 very	 popular:	 tourists	 from	 different	 European
countries,	but	also	 from	America,	Canada,	Australia	and	New	Zealand	have	spent	 their
holidays	in	Kournas	in	recent	weeks.

The	 Canadian	 tourists	 would	 spend	 their	 vacation	 on	 Mykonos,	 but	 after	 2	 days	 they
wondered	what	they	were	doing	there	and	went	looking	for	the	real	Greece.	They	booked
a	holiday	home	in	Kournas	via	the	internet	and	they	are	so	happy	that	they	have	done	this
and	enjoy	it	so	much	here:	this	is	what	they	were	looking	for.	What	an	honor	for	Kournas,
isn’t	it?
	

Work	in	progress
Hard	 work	 is	 being	 done	 at	 various	 places	 in	 Kournas.	 Houses	 are	 being	 completely
renovated,	 new	houses	are	being	built,	 swimming	pools	are	being	 created	and	unused
plots	of	land	are	being	cleaned	and	small	vegetable	gardens	are	now	being	created	there.
We	think	this	is	a	very	good	development.
	

First	Aid	Post
From	Stefanie	and	Vincent	from	Berlin,	Kournas	received	a	large	box	of	first-aid	tools	for
the	 First	 Aid	 Post	 and	 Mario	 brought	 a	 blood	 pressure	 monitor	 and	 on	 behalf	 of	 his
colleagues	an	envelope	with	money	for	the	purchase	of	a	portable	first	aid	bag.
We	are	completely	surprised	by	this	support	and	the	residents	of	Kournas	with	whom	we
have	spoken	about	this,	think	this	is	very	special.
The	coming	month	we	will	discuss	when	we	will	organize	the	course	and	we	will	look	for	a
cupboard	for	the	first	aid	post.	So	that	we	can	store	the	tools	in	a	clear	manner.
	
There	 is	 regularly	a	newspaper	printed	with	 information	about	Crete	and	 in	 it	 they	have
also	mentioned	the	news	of	the	first	aid	post.		A	PDF	file	with	the	newspaper	can	be	found
here
	

Pressing	grapes
Grapes	have	been	pressed	in	various	places	in	Kournas	in	recent	weeks,	but	the	quality
of	the	grapes	was	not	that	good.	In	April	it	was	still	very	cold	and	rainy	and	therefore	the
grapes	had	a	bad	start.

Stelios,	the	farmer	whose	olive	oil,	red	wine	and	tsikoudia	(raki)	we	sell	at	Mandali,	even
had	 to	 buy	 grapes.	 He	 has	 a	 permit	 to	 distill	 tsikoudia	 (raki),	 but	 for	 this	 he	 needs
sufficient	grape	pulp	from	the	grape	pressing.

Around	12	October	 the	kazani	 (raki	distillery)	will	 open	again	and	we	will	 also	organize
"raki	evenings"	in	this	period.

news	about	Mandali
This	year	was	already	the	4th	season	with	Mandali	in	Kournas	and	we	are	very	staisfied
with	 this	 summer.	More	 tourists	 found	us	using	Google,	Tripadvisor,	Facebook,	Google
Maps	etc.	I	regularly	saw	people	driving	in	a	rental	car	with	a	mobile	phone	or	navigation,
with	Google	Maps	on	it.

Also	many	tourists	who	were	at	Lake	Kournas	have	discovered	through	Tripadvisor	 that
there	is	also	a	village	Kournas	with,	among	other	things,	the	shop	Mandali.

And	not	to	mention	Facebook:	Mandali	has	more	than	700	likers	!!!

cooking	lesson
In	collaboration	with	Eleni,	from	tavern	Souhlis	at	Lake	Kournas,	we	have	organized	the
1st	cooking	class.	Arno	was	there	for	translation,	additional	information	etc.	And	the	team
of	Kreta	TV	has	made	a	video	for	the	YouTube	channel	Kreta	TV
This	is	the	link	to	the	video	of	the	cooking	class:
	
The	participants	and	also	Eleni	were	very	enthusiastic:	the	recipes	were	not	too	difficult,
the	explanation	was	clear	to	everyone	and	also	very	important:	it	tasted	delicious.
On	 the	menu	were:	 tzatziki,	 stuffed	 tomatoes,	 zucchini	 and	 peppers	 and	 dakos	 bread.
While	the	dishes	were	in	the	oven,	the	participants	had	time	to	take	a	walk	with	Arno	at
Lake	Kournas.

Next	year	Mandali	will	put	the	cooking	classes	on	the	program.	So	if	you	are	interested,
ask	us	about	the	possibilities,	dates	etc.
	
In	 about	 6	 weeks	we	will	 close	 the	 shop	 for	 the	 winter	 period,	 but	 we	will	 continue	 to
organize	activities:	walks	with	donkeys,	cooking	classes,	harvesting	olives,	raki	evenings
and	maybe	more.
Our	walks	with	and	without	donkeys	are	also	part	of	the	Creteinformations	winter	holiday
program
	
But	 first	 we	 will	 enjoy	 the	 lovely	 October	 month,	 in	 which	 hopefully	 many	 autumn
holidaymakers	will	come	to	Kournas.

News	about	the	donkeys
The	donkeys	have	walked	a	lot	with	the	tourists	in	recent	weeks	and	Zoë	and	mother	Cleo
are	now	also	joining	the	botanical	walk.	The	first	few	times	Zoë	was	very	tired,	but	now	it	is
going	very	well.	On	the	way	back	Arno	comes	to	the	shop	with	the	tourists	and	the	donkeys,
so	the	donkeys	can	drink	some	water.
And	for	Zoë	it	is	good	that	she	regularly	comes	to	the	village	and	can	get	used	to	the	hustle
and	bustle	in	the	center.

Zoë	is	now	almost	6	months	old	and	is	now	clearly	larger	than	Popy.	She	still	drinks	milk	at
Cleo,	but	she	also	eats	everything	the	other	donkeys	eat.	She	only	gets	less	from	the	fresh
leaves	and	juicy	fruit	(such	as	melon-	and	orange	peels).

During	this	period	of	the	year	there	is	less	food	for	the	donkeys	on	the	meadows	where	they
stand	during	the	day,	so	they	receive	more	dry	grass	and	cloveras	extra	food.	We	also	go
more	often	to	fields	where	there	is	more	green	and	dry	grass,	so	that	they	can	graze.

And	occasionally	Popy	and	Eos	think	they	can	go	out	alone	and	they	escape	early	in	the
morning.	We	picked	them	up	twice	from	the	road	to	Kastellos,	where	they	both	grazed	on	the
side	of	the	road.	We	have	closed	the	meadow	a	little	better	and	hope	that	they	will	not
escape	anymore.

	But	we	also	hear	from	other	donkey	owners	that	donkeys	are	real	escape	artists.	And	we
suspect	that	especially	Popy	is	the	champion	in	this.	Eos	then	likes	to	go	after	her.
Fortunately,	Cleo	and	daughter	Zoë	stay	home.	Maybe	she	finds	it	too	dangerous?
	
In	October,	the	farrier	and	the	dentist	of	the	CAWS		organisation	come	again	to	Crete	to	help
donkeys	with	hoof	problems	and	also	to	check	their	teeth.	Our	donkeys	are	also	on	the	visit
list	and	we	are	curious	if	the	hooves	need	treatment	this	time.	Their	teeth	will	be	checked	for
the	first	time	here.

ordering	local	products
Last	year	we	sent	dozens	of	orders	with	local	products	from	Kournas	to	several	European
countries.	This	year	we	will	again	give	you	the	option	to	order	from	us.
If	you	click	on	this	link	you	will	see	the	 list	of	products	that	you	can	order	 from	Mandali.
You	can	also	read	prices,	method	of	payment	and	delivery	on	this	list.
Do	you	have	special	wishes,	are	you	missing	something	on	the	list	or	do	you	have	other
questions,	please	let	me	know	and	I	will	reply	as	soon	as	possible.
	
The	 next	 shipping	 date	will	 be	early	November.	 If	 you	 write	 an	 email	 with	 your	 order
by	15	October	at	 the	 latest,	 I	can	reserve	a	place	for	your	package	and	I	have	enough
time	to	pack	it.

Mandali,	local	products	and	more...
Kournas
73007	Apokoronas
Chania,	Crete,	Greece
tel:	0030-6951337205		+	Whatsapp	+	VIBER

Deze	e-mail	is	verstuurd	aan	{{email}}.	•	Als	u	geen	nieuwsbrief	meer	wilt	ontvangen,	kunt
u	zich	hier	afmelden.	•	U	kunt	ook	uw	gegevens	inzien	en	wijzigen.	•	Voor	een	goede

ontvangst	voegt	u	info@mandali-kournas.com	toe	aan	uw	adresboek.
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